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Series of 2021

TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF VISA STAMPING FOR FILIPINO DOMESTIC
WORKERS BOUND FOR JORDAN

The Honorary Consulate of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan through the
Department of Foreign Affairs announced that it would be temporarily suspending
the visa stamping for outbound Filipino domestic workers for Jordan effective 04
October 2021.

The temporary suspension was implemented in view of the current review and
improvement on the internal systems and processes being undertaken by the
Consulate. In lieu of the visa stamping, domestic workers are advised to secure and
present a proper visa approval note from the Jordan Ministry of Interior for their
deployment. The said protocol would be observed until further notice.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

BERNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

06 October 2021

Sources: Letter from DFA-OMEAA dated 05 October 2021
Note Verbale from the Honorary Consulate of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan in Manila
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